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BOROUGH OF GETTYSBURG 

59 EAST HIGH STREET, GETTYSBURG, PA 17325 

COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

FEBUARY 11, 2019 

  

President Susan Naugle called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM with the following 

Councilors present:  Vice President Jacob Schindel, Mr. Wesley Heyser, Ms. Patricia Lawson,   

Mr. Christopher Berger, Mr. John Lawver and Mr. Charles Strauss.  Staff present included:  Mayor 

Theodore Streeter; Borough Manager Charles Gable; Borough Secretary Sara Stull; Solicitor 

Harold Eastman, Puhl Eastman & Thrasher; Planning Director Becky LaBarre; and Chad 

Clabaugh, Borough Engineer, C. S. Davidson, Inc.   

 

Others present include: Deb Adamik, President, Main Street Gettysburg; Kathy Gilbert, 

President the Gettysburg Area Retail Merchants Association (GARMA); Sarah Kipp, 126 

Baltimore Street; Mike Shestok, 264 Baltimore Street; Matthew Moon, 98 Springs Avenue and 

Dave Clapsaddle, 1745Granite Station Road, Straban Township and Becka Fissel, Borough 

Parking Enforcement Officer.  Representing the press was Jim Hale with the Gettysburg Times 

and Mark Werley filming for Community Media-ACCTV. 

  

President Susan Naugle announced that the purposes of the public hearing are to inform 

and to obtain public comment prior to taking any formal action relative to the adoption of the 

proposed Central Adams Joint Comprehensive Plan. 

 

Solicitor Eastman gave a brief explanation of the Central Adams Joint Comprehensive Plan 

process.  He said that it is mandated by the PA Planning Code, and that Borough Council must 

conduct a public hearing before adopting the plan. 

 

Public Comments 

 

Mike Shestok, 264 Baltimore Street, urged Council not to use the plan to promote the 

Gettysburg Municipal Authority and York Water Company, stating the “Big Pipe” is not 

necessary. 

 

Moved Ms. Lawson, seconded Mr. Heyser to adjourn the meeting at 6:45 PM. 

  

           Respectfully submitted,  

  

 

   

            Sara L. Stull  

       Borough Secretary  

 


